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For years, there's been talk in La Crosse about outsourcing some local postal services. Now, it
seems to be happening.

  

What kind of losses could be seen in La Crosse? The secretary of letter carriers' local 59, Gary
Knutson, is seeing some sorting equipment being moved out of the La Crosse post office,
apparently to transfer sorting duties to Rochester. People who operate the sorting machines
might be moved, or reassigned to mail delivery.
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